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About this property
 

Unit for sale in Sisattanak district, Vientiane
capital
This attractive two-storey shop house with an
interesting shape is situated in a peaceful and well
developed village. It has an area of 72 sq. m and
consists of a bright and spacious kitchen place,
balcony with nice views, 2 cozy bedrooms and a
luxury fully equipped bathroom with toilet. The shop
house comes with fitted kitchen. The bedroom is
bright and spacious and allows through appropriate
furnishings to create a pleasant atmosphere for
relaxing. This property is an excellent choice for
purchaser working in town or close by. It is furnished
in accordance with the solid construction and offers
a nice ambience and space. Moreover, the air-
conditioning will make your stay here even more
pleasant. You just buy something for decorating
internal part to make it become a cozy house and
ready to live in.
The house is situated in a communicative and lively
place with river view, near the hotel, market, bank,
school and restaurant and gasoline station which is
suitable for living.
Viewings
We are ready to organize a viewing of this property
at a time convenient for you. Please contact the
responsible estate agent and inform them when you
would like to have viewings arranged. We can also
help you with a good advice about this
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